Carleo, Katie
]

From: Jamon Bowen <jamon.bowen@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 11:01 AM

To: Carleo, Katie

Subject: Watermark at Briargate

Categories: REMINDER

Hi Katie -

I can't make it to the community session tomorrow and have hear some concerns on the rezoning in Briargate
Crossing. Ilive relatively close to the rezoning on Rainbow Gulch Trl and have reviewed the plan documents
in the LUIS system. I actually support the change as I believe the development will be a net positive for the
neighborhood and will give the Briargate Crossing Community commercial area a better chance at thriving, vs,
sitting idle due to lack of demand. I do not think that many people have reviewed the LUIS submission and
most concerns would be handled with the understanding of the lot elevation, location, and marketing for
residents.

Thank you,
Jamon Bowen
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